
DON’T RAISE Rx DRUG COSTS FOR 
CA EMPLOYERS AND UNIONS

AffordablePrescriptionDrugs.org

California employers and unions work hard to provide affordable 
health care for 18 million Californians. 

But new bills like SB 966 would restrict pharmacy benefits and 
could cost Californians over $100 billion. These bills would put 
patients’ health at risk and undermine the ability of California 

families to pay for prescription drugs. 

HOW LIMITING PHARMACY BENEFITS WILL HURT CALIFORNIA:

Protect pharmacy benefits for working families in 
California. Vote no on SB 966.

Raise drug spending for unions and employers who 
provide benefits to more than 18 million Californians. 

Weaken the pharmacy benefits of the 83% of union 
households that are highly concerned about policies that will 
increase the amount they pay for health care and Rx drugs.

Raise prescription drug costs by over $1,000 per person 
per year.

Jeopardize nearly $110 billion in drug savings for 
Californians over 10 years. 


